
 

 
2022 Big Fresno Fair COVID-19 Guidelines  

 
Our Fair Management team has continued to collaborate closely with the Fresno County Department of 

Public Health on health and safety guidelines for the 2022 Big Fresno Fair. As COVID-19 continues to 

impact the community, below are the measures recommended to keep you and your family safe while 

visiting the Fair, as well as measures we are taking to provide a safe and healthy event.  

HERE IS WHAT YOU NEED TO DO AS A FAIRGOER: 

 

Before you come to the Fair: 

 Ask yourself these questions. If any of them are a YES, then please do not attend.  

 

o Do I have a fever (100.4 or higher), or any sense of a fever or chills? 

 

o Do I have trouble breathing, cough, sore throat, nose congestion, headache, muscle 

aches, fatigue, vomiting, diarrhea or loss of taste or smell? 

 

o Have I had close contact (longer than 15 minutes cumulative within a 24-hour period and 

within 6 ft.) with a person who has tested positive for COVID-19 or is in quarantine due to 

possible COVID-19 exposure? 

 

While at the Fair: 

 While masks are not required, if you feel more comfortable in a mask, wear one.  

 

 Wash or sanitize your hands frequently, but especially prior to eating.  

 

 

HERE IS WHAT WE ARE DOING: 

 

 Staff will be tested for COVID-19 before Fair and then the 2nd week of Fair. 

 

 Enhanced daily cleaning measures, including use of a sanitizing fogger in buildings, bathrooms 

and throughout the surfaces on grounds. 

 

 Increased hand sanitation stations and hand washing stations throughout grounds. 

 

 

BE SMART. PLAY SAFE. STAY HEALTHY. 

Learn more on how to do that here with great information provided by our partner – the Fresno County 

Department of Public Health: www.fresnofair.com/stayhealthy  

 

 

 

 

http://www.fresnofair.com/stayhealthy
https://www.savemart.com/
https://www.savemart.com/

